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MINUTES OF THE SENATE TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Dwayne Umbarger at 8:30 a.m. on March 17, 2009, in
Room 136-N of the Capitol.

All members were present except: 
Senator Anthony Hensley- excused

Committee staff present: 
Mike Corrigan, Office of the Revisor of Statutes
Bruce Kinzie, Office of the Revisor of Statutes
Jill Shelley, Kansas Legislative Research Department
Cindy Shepard, Committee Assistant

Others attending:
See attached list.

The Chairman called for final action on HB 2143 - Driver’s licenses; restrictions.

Following discussion, Senator Donovan moved, Senator Marshall seconded, to recommend HB 2143
favorably for passage.  Motion carried.

Bruce Kinzie reviewed the Senate’s 2010 Comprehensive Transportation Plan (CTP), proposed bill draft
9rs0979.  Jill Shelley provided the committee with an overview of differences between HB 2382 (House
CPT), current CPT law, and Senate CTP (Attachment 1).  Review of the fiscal changes proposed in the Senate
CTP, based on the March 16, 2009 bill draft, was distributed and discussed (Attachment 2).  Discussion
followed.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:20 a.m.  The next meeting is scheduled for March 18, 2009.


